
DEG Extension Proposal 

Items 1 to 4 (in red) are the minor extension suggested by the administration. 

DEG is  also  seeking in-principal approval for use of the wider space of the site for the items 

indicated  in black: 

#5: The area immediately to the north of the Library building giving space for  

 the 7 wicking beds for which we have obtained funding and

 additional beds for which construction materials and labour would be provided by DEG as

the community expands during the next 3 years.

 This area is currently grassed.

#6: Bush tucker trail, signposting edible plants in the excellent remnant bushland between Warwick 

Road and area 5. This trail would be developed in partnership with Local Aboriginal people. DEG 

began this consultation process when we engaged an indigenous representative identifying edible 

native plants in the bushland, in a Noongar culture and tucker workshop during October of 2015. We 

think that education about edible plants native to this place is an integral part of continuing to care 

for the land. It is an exciting opportunity for cross cultural communication, which we think is 

important. 

# 7: Seating arrangement in shade under trees to accommodate workshops or groups (such as 

school excursions, daycare centres, Scouts, etc.) coming to visit the garden. We have had preliminary 

discussions with the Men's Shed regarding the feasibility of building and installing park benches as 

well as picnic table and bench structures similar to what we have seen in other places in CoJ parks. 

 The completion of items 6, and 7 would involve separate, more detailed discussions with the

other parties before implementation

 Detailed plans to be approved by the City of Joondalup on a case by case basis.

 Funding secured by DEG
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ITEM 3 DUNCRAIG EDIBLE GARDEN – STATUS UPDATE 

Stamped pages 11 - 22 

Has been removed from this  

Agenda 
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